
 

  

 

 

Newsletter May 2024  

Chicks Class  

  

Greetings Parents,   

We have entered the time of year that we call spring, a time of new life. We are looking 

forward to this blooming time of year. April brought the celebration of Easter and Christ’s 

resurrection.   

In May, our emphasis will be about the end of the year, Mother’s Day, the Bible words “I 

will always love you” Jeremiah 31:3, CEV, the bottom line God loves me.  

The end of the year is soon approaching, and we would like to take the opportunity to 

say we’ve had a wonderful year with your child. The DOCA End of the Year Program & 

PK Graduation will be May 29. Come join the older children as they perform their best 

song. Day One will be closed May 27 in observation of Memorial Day. The last day of 

preschool is May 31. It is our prayer that God blesses and keeps you and your family 

safe in the coming months.  

Teacher Appreciation will be the week of May 6-. Mother’s Day is on May 12. Our last 

Parent Chapel will be on May 22 at 11am.   

Gentle reminder, please label all personal items with your child’s first name and last 

initial. We noticed using a label tends to last longer than a permanent marker.  

In Christ,   

Mrs. Cristina & Ms. Elizabeth 

                                                                 

Highlights for May   

May 6-10       Teacher Appreciation Week  

May 2           National Day of Prayer  

May 12         Mother’s Day  

May 17        Joy the Comfort Dog   

May 22        Parent Chapel   

May 27        DOCA Closed Memorial Day  

May 29        DOCA Year End Program & PK Graduation  

May 31        Last Day of School for 2022-2023  

 

 


